
I grew up in the Oregon Trail school district at the base of Mt. Hood and didn’t have a single teacher of color until I left for college. 
Looking back it dramatically shaped my education and how I saw the world through the lens of whiteness. We need to pass House 
Bill 2001 to ensure we have a wide range of teachers represented and that students feel supported in their education.


